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May 26, 1999

Lucy Rosen

The Business Development Group, Inc.
2722 Harrison Avenue

Oceanside, NY 11572

Dear Lucy,

On behalf of the Professional Development and Membership Committees,
| would like to thank you for presenting such a fantastic networking
program to our members on May 25" at Windows on the World.

Despite the cramped quarters, you really made the most of our cocktail
reception venue and your tips were extremely helpful to our “networking
minded” membership. Introductions and business cards were furiously
being exchanged as everyone sought to apply many of the techniques
you discussed during the reception.

As a professional organization for women in health care, WHM continually
strives to improve the skills of our membership and your program
successfully met (and exceeded) that objective. | enjoyed working with
you in setting up the event and, if WHM can be of help to you in the
future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

NoXosha A Chodasused

Natasha A. Chaturvedi
Chairperson
Professional Development



